
APRIL CALENDAR 
2 9:00 AM Round Table 

6 Harvesters @ United Methodist Church 

7 8:30 AM Staff Meeting 

10 Henry County Health (WIC)  

11 9:00-11:00 AM Crafts 

14 8:30 AM Stewardship Meeting       

21 8:30 AM Deacons Meeting 

28 8:30 AM Church Council 

Carry-In Dinner/Business Meeting following Morning Worship Service 

APRIL 

BIRTHDAYS 

2 Mason Briggs 

4 Linda Eidson 

7 Hayden Howard 

13 Kate Lawson 

Andrew Spear 

15 Linda Reed 

18 Tucker Williams 

20 Teri Spear 

27 Kelsey Lewis 

28 Avyn Burkhart 

  

MARCH STATISTICS 
       Weekly Attendance   Weekly Offering 

3/03/2024-3/09/2024  249 $4,194.01 

3/10/2024-3/16/2024  277 $5,258.76 

3/17/2024-3/23/2024  302 $4,178.51 

3/24/2024-3/30/2024  382 $1,207.25 

3/31/2024-4/06/2024  339 $3,891.25 

Yearly Budget Needed Yearly Budget Received 

$62,205.00 $45,259.32 

  FEBRUARY CASH  

CASH   

Beginning Balance $223,257.92 

Receipts  $19,999.89 

Disbursements ($25,146.94) 

Bank Balance $218,110.87 

     

Encumbered Funds ($109,539.43) 

     

Net Cash $108,571.44 

  

April Memory Verse 

Read through the                                                                              

Old Testament in 2 years! 

 3/31 - 4/06: Psalms 1 - 8 

 4/07 - 4/13: Psalms 9 - 17     

 4/14 - 4/20: Psalms 18 - 26 

 4/21 - 4/27: Psalms 27-35  

 4/28 - 5/04: Psalms 27 - 35 

 “Be still, and know that I am God.  I will be exalted among the 

nations, I will be exalted in the earth!”  Psalms 46:10 ESV 
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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

April 1, 2024 

The Nominating Committee is searching 

for two people to serve on the Counting 

Committee.  The positions require stay-

ing after church each week for a few 

minutes to count the offering. 

Please contact the church office or Teri 

Sinclair if you could commit to serving. 



For the month of April, we will be collecting coloring books and ink pens for Operation 

Christmas Child.  There are baskets in the foyer for your contributions.   

Volunteers are needed!! 

The Summer Lunch program is being planned again this 

year hosted by the First Christian Church and volunteers are 

needed from our church! 

The program will start on Monday June 10 and go through 

August 16.  Our church is responsible to do preparation of 

the lunches and serving on Mondays. 

Let Janice Walthall (660-351-3112) know if you’re willing to 

work in the kitchen or serve the lunches to those needing a 

meal.  Kitchen help is needed from 11:00 am-12:30 pm.  

Outside drive-up service would be from 11:15 am-12:30 pm.  


